From: kim therrien

To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: OPPOSE Northern Pass
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Good Evening,

I want to take the time to share my thoughts on the Northern Pass project. | feel
strongly that Northern Pass is not right for NH. We should be looking forward to the
future and be open to new technologies and sciences that promote the well being of
our state, environment and people. Erecting massive towers and connecting them
with wires will negatively impact NH. NH tourism relies on the natural beauty all
around NH. It will negatively impact property values which in turn will negatively
impact town budgets. This project will both reduce property values and increase tax
rates. Northern Pass is said to provide taxes to towns but this money is not
guaranteed. As an example, | believe PSNH often files for tax abatements in my
town.

Please, lets be forward thinking. The leader of our country is not willing to think of
the future generations so we as people need to be vigilant and demand better for
our children.

Thank you,
Kim Therrien

7 Harmony Road
Deerfield NH 03037
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